
 
Item 7 (d) – Contracts Procedure Rules 

 
The attached report was considered by the Governance Committee, and the 
relevant minute extract is below: 
 
Governance Committee (22 June 2021, Minute 6)  
 

Members considered the revised Contracts Procedure Rules which had been 
taken into account changes since the last revision including the impact of 
leaving the European Union on purchasing rules.  

The next review of thresholds would be implemented by January 2022 by 
amendments to the public procurement regulations. To ensure variable 
figures are kept up-to-date it was noted that the Monitoring Officer already 
had the authority to amend the rules from time-to-time to reflect minor 
changes.  

Public Sector Equality Duty 

Members noted that consideration had been given to impacts under the 
Public Sector Equality Duty.  

Resolved:  That  

a) the revised Contracts Procedure Rules be approved; and 
 

b) it be recommended to Council that the revised Contracts 
Procedure Rules be approved and adopted.  

 


